
 
 

Senior Girls 

 
21st September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are proposing a visit to the Chill Factore ski slope in Manchester, exclusive to 

beginners, on Monday 3rd December 2018 in preparation for the Year 8 French Ski Trip in 2019 to 

Risoul. This date is a non-school day, when the girls are not required to be in School, and it would be 

a great opportunity for them to familiarise themselves with ski equipment and general skiing 

procedures and technique, prior to the Ski Trip itself in March/April 2019.  

I strongly recommend your daughter attends, if she has not skied before, as it will result in a much 

easier experience for her in the ski resort on day one. 

We will be departing from School in the morning, at 10:15 and will return mid-afternoon around 15:15 

depending on traffic. [please note, school buses will not be running to or from School that day]. Please 

ensure your daughter arrives at school by 10:00 at the latest so the coach can leave on time. 

The cost of the trip will be £50 (non-refundable once you confirm by email) and includes transport by 

coach, lessons, and the hire of the equipment, including helmet. If your daughter already has any ski 

clothing, which she may well be in possession of by then, she should bring it. If not, the Chill Factore is 

able to provide clothing, just indicate your requirements when you send your email to me.  

If you wish to book a place, please email me at n.price@merchanttaylors.com with your daughter’s 

full name and form and let me know if you require any ski clothing on the day to be borrowed from 

the Chill Factore. Please also provide emergency contact phone numbers for the day and any medical 

information in the email. If your daughter needs any medication, please ensure she has it on the 

day and describe the medication requirement in the email to me. 

Please ensure that you reply by Monday 1st October 2018 to book a place and note that once a place 

is booked the amount is non-refundable; the payment will be collected automatically on your next 

school fee bill in December 2018. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Price 

Party Leader 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/
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